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Our public schools are grossly under-funded as is. If we pass another budget cut our 

schools will not make it, teachers and staff will continue to lose jobs. We are losing 

good qualified teachers and staff because of budget cuts, lets not make this worse. 

Our students are falling behind as is, this cut will exacerbate that issue even further. 

The pandemic put them behind the curve, lets build them up not bring them down. 

We need more funding.  


